

LANSDOWNE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER



I hope everyone has enjoyed the hot weather this week. We are really looking forward to welcoming back the students and staff who have had to self isolate. They are returning on Monday. Class trips are underway and on Wednesday 8MT visited Dulwich Picture Gallery.

8SN also went there on Thursday. Future trips this term include visits to the Science Museum, Broadstairs and Streatham Ice Arena. We look forward to seeing the photographs from these events and gathering student feedback.

Mr Juckes

student focus

Paris 9KW

What have I learned this week?

I have learned about maths and much more. It is so much fun.

I have also learned about English and read with a clear voice.

What have I most enjoyed?

I have enjoyed PE because it's physical and healthy. I love riding bikes and it's good for your legs.

I have enjoyed art because it's creative and we can learn about the famous artists.

What helps us to keep safe in school?

In school we wear masks to keep us safe and we wash our hands to protect us from germs and cross contamination.

We also follow the guideline around the school and keep our two metre distance to protect other students.

What am I looking forward to?

I am looking forward to seeing new books and reading them, and seeing everyone in the playground and at lunchtime. I am also looking forward to tuck shop starting again.



Joshua 9KW

What have I learned this week?

I learned about how to become more patient during this and the last few phases of the coronavirus pandemic.

What have I most enjoyed?

I mostly enjoy Art and Food Tech.

What helps us to keep safe in school?

The way we can be more safe in Lansdowne School is always washing hands before and after break times and when eating at lunch time.

What am I looking forward to?

I am mostly looking forward to mixed bubbles, social lunchtime and after school clubs starting again.

Mardoche 9KW

What have I learned this week?

I have learned to listen to my teacher's advice when they are giving me their time to speak to me about good things.

What have I most enjoyed?

The subjects I have most enjoyed were ICT, Food Tech, Maths and PE.

What helps us to keep safe in school?

In Lansdowne School the thing that keeps us safe is keeping our hands and feet to ourselves and keeping social distance.

What am I looking forward to?

I am looking forward to try to become an inventor when I am older and building whatever I want.



www.lansdowneschool.co.uk

where we went art trip









This week 8MT and 8SN went on a school trip to Dulwich Picture Gallery. They were making flowers and foods inspired by the artwork in the gallery. The groups first made flowers using tissue paper, pipe cleaners and wire. Next, they made fruits and vegetables using tissue paper and stuffing. We then finished off the trip by exploring the interactive plants in the garden and learnt some new plant names. Everyone worked really hard and we had a great trip.

Ms Line

















